
 

From the Principal’s Desk 

 
We are off to a great start here at BCES!  In spite of 

all the challenges, our students are facing them head 

on and showing such perseverance and 

determination!  I am so proud of each of them!  Just 

a few reminders that our water fountains are out of 

service again this year, so please send your child 

with a reusable water bottle.  Our teachers have 

filling stations outside of their doors and will refill 

as needed.  In addition to water bottles, please send 

your child to school with a mask.  We have a 

limited number here, and like last year, we are not 

able to supply each child with one each day.  If you 

need assistance with masks, please contact Mrs. 

Kelly Wray with Family Focus. 

 

 

A very special congratulations to Mrs. Haley 

Overstreet (4th Grade) and the following students 

for their production of the award winning Ballard 

County short documentary! 

-Kori Milheiser 

-Klohe Wood  

-Gauge Garner 

-Piper Hargrove 

-Brayden Kester 

-Liam Kester 

Special thanks to Monica Glisson with Shelter 

Insurance for recognizing our students’ hard work 

by entering them into the community contest!  Their 

$5,000 charitable prize will benefit Family Focus.   

  

21st Century starts 

Monday, August 30. 

 

 

 
 
September 6              No School – Labor Day 

September 10               Fundraiser Kick-Off 

September 23           High Attendance Day 

 

 
The BMHS cheerleaders are selling 

metal Bomber Nation License plates! 

They are $15 each. Contact any 

varsity cheerleader or Nicole 

Rehkemper at 

nicole.rehkemper@ballard.kyschools.us or call 270-

665-8400 ext. 2400 to reserve yours today! 

 

 

The Bombers take the field 

tomorrow night at 7:00 for 

their first home football game 

against South Fulton!  Come 

on out to cheer on the team and 

support our own Coach Letoun Bledsoe! 

 

See page 2 for information 

about Mountain Comprehensive 

Care School Based Counseling.  

If you have concerns about your 

child, their counselors can help! 
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